Phizzwizzards Ltd
Shakespeare Business Centre
245 Coldharbour Lane
London

SW9 8RR

18th May 2016
Miss Nicola O’Shea, Senior Licensing Officer, Sevenoaks District Council,

| am writing regarding our recent Premises Licence Application, reference 16/00847/LAPRE,
for the event LeeFest: The Neverland to be held at Leppards Wilderness Farm, Wilderness
Lane, Hever, Kent, TN8 7LP.

Following your communications by email and in the license hearing report, | would like to
confirm the nature of the activities that will be taking place in the ‘Casino’ venue as
advertised and seen on the Event Site Maps.

No gaming machines will be used and only equal chance games and games of skill will be
undertaken at the event. Any games included in the event will be ancillary to the main
purpose of the Premises Licence, which is the provision of music and arts, and will be
available to only a small portion of the audience onsite.

Sincerely yours,

Lee Denny
Event Director



